
 QTSO MEMORANDUM

MEMO 
NUMBER: 2010-183 
TO: QIES State Coordinators 
CC: CMS Central and Regional Office Contacts 
FROM: Deb Jacobs, QIES Technical Support Office 
DATE: November 1, 2010 
SUBJECT: Update: Issue Alert – October 26, 2010 
 MDS 3.0 Submitter Final Validation Report Performance 

The MDS 3.0 Submitter Final Validation Report issue reported in QTSO Memo #2010-175 
(dated October 26, 2010) has been partially resolved. 
The functionality which allows the user to submit the report using a date range has been 
disabled.  Users can continue to submit report requests using a valid submission ID.  
Note: The submission ID must be associated with the user ID logged in to CASPER 

Reports at the time the report is requested.  Users cannot submit this report if 
they did not submit the original MDS 3.0 file. 

Pending report requests submitted, including the date criteria, will be terminated.  It is 
expected that the date functionality will be restored once the issue is resolved.  A follow 
up memo will be sent when the date functionality is restored. 
We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your patience. 
If you have any questions about this information, contact the QTSO Help Desk at 
help@qtso.com or 1 (888) 477-7876. 
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